
Transition to Year 6 – Holmes  

When I come back to school on Wednesday 3rd September 

I will be in Year 6 in Holmes Class. 

 

Miss Eddy will be my teacher. She will help me learn and develop. 

 

Miss Eddy is the Teaching and Learning Leader in Year 6. She will help children 

across the whole year group learn. 

  

 

 

Mrs Fleming, Miss Rowe and Mrs Day are teaching assistants that will work across 

Year 6 to support all of the children. They will help me learn. Sometimes they will be 

working in my classroom and sometimes they will be working in the other Year 6 

classrooms. 



 

 

Mr Harvey and Mrs Creasey 

are the other Year 6 teachers. 

They will help me learn. I might 

sometimes be in the classroom 

with these teachers for 

different subjects.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is what my Year 6 classroom looks like at the moment. It might look a little bit 

different in September. The tables and chairs might be in a different position and the 

walls may have different decorations but there will be some things that are the same. 

I will come in through the class door in the morning.  

 

 



 

 

This is my Year 6 cloakroom. I will have a new coat peg for my coat, bag and PE kit. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

These are also toilets I will use – they are in the main Year 6 cloakroom, close to my 

things. 

 

If I am a hot dinner, I will eat my lunch in the KS2 hall just like I did in Year 5. If I 

have a packed lunch I will eat in the hall or outside.  

 

After I have eaten my lunch, I will go back to playing outside.  

Breaktimes:  

Morning Break 10:45am – 11:am – Outside on the Year 5 and 6 playground.  

Lunchtime for KS2 12:30pm – 1:15pm Outside all over.  

Afternoon Break 2:05pm – 2:15pm - Outside on the Year 5 and 6 playground. 

 


